	NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE ADOPTION
OF AN ORDINANCE TO AMEND THE RATES AND CHARGES FOR THE GREENFIELD WASTEWATER UTILITY

Residents and taxpayers of the City of Greenfield, Indiana are hereby notified that the Common Council of the City of Greenfield, Indiana, will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 10, 2022 in the Richard J. Pasco Council Chamber, Room 127, located in the Keith McClarnon Government Center at 10 S. State St., Greenfield, Indiana 46140 on the matter of the adoption of an ordinance to amend the rates and charges for the Greenfield Wastewater Utility. A copy of said ordinance may be viewed in the office of the Greenfield Clerk-Treasurer between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. The purpose of the public hearing is to allow the Common Council of the City of Greenfield, Indiana to hear and receive comments from the public regarding the amendment to the rates and charges as set forth above. At said public hearing any person shall have the right to appear and be heard on the amendment.

Persons with disabilities or non-English speaking persons, who wish to attend the public hearing and need assistance should contact the Greenfield Clerk-Treasurer at (317) 477-4310 at least 48 hours prior to the hearing. Every effort will be made to make reasonable accommodations for those persons. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dated at Greenfield, Indiana, this 30th day of July, 2022.


Lori Elmore, Clerk-Treasurer
City of Greenfield
10 S. State St.
Greenfield, IN 46140


